
                             

 

               LAWRENCEVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

          “To Protect and Serve”  
 

   
 

 

 
  
Date:   August 9, 2024 
 
From: Chief J. Mullin  
             Lawrenceville Police Department, Lawrenceville, GA 30046 
 
To:      David Chapman 
            Farber Specialty Vehicles 
            7052 Americana Parkway 
            Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068 
 
Re:      Letter of Intent to Purchase Mobile Command Vehicle  
            Contract #128867 Re: Int. CV 4X4 / 18Ft Body 
 
Please accept this letter as the City of Lawrenceville’s intent to purchase a vehicle from 
Farber Specialty Vehicles. It does not serve as a Purchase Order and does not legally bind 
the City of Lawrenceville to the purchase. It shall serve to secure a spot in the 
manufacturing process. We intend to purchase an International CV Cab Chassis for the 
purpose of a mobile command vehicle.  
 
We are within our allocated budget authority to purchase the listed vehicle at a total price 
of $709,557.00. We have Council approval to move forward with the process of acquiring 
said vehicle. Again, the Letter of Intent we are issuing is not holding the City of 
Lawrenceville legally or binding us to the purchase. It is in good faith to secure our chassis 
and get a secured spot in Farber’s production schedule. 
 
The City of Lawrenceville does not provide partial payments prior to the delivery of the 
service or product. The city has a net 30-day payment term for products and services. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chief John Mullin 
 
City Of Lawrenceville Police Department 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

J. Mullin 
Chief of Police 

 

 

M. Walker 
Asst. Chief 
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Headquarters 

(770) 962-4173 

 
Administration 

Fax (770) 339-2422 

 
Dispatch 

Fax (770) 339-2415 

 
Records 

Fax (770) 670-5151 

 
Investigations 

fax (770) 339-2418 

 

 

 



                             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


